
12th Annual Chancellor's Dinner Dance

July 5, 1984

Four members of the University of California, San Diego Chancellor's Associates will receive awards for ten
years of service to the university Friday, July 13, 1984, at the twelfth annual Chancellor's dinner dance in the
Revelle College dining commons on the UCSD campus.

In addition, two other members of the community will be honored through the second annual awarding of the
Chancellor's Associates Medals for distinguished service to the San Diego campus.

Chancellor Richard C. Atkinson and Mrs. Atkinson will serve as co-hosts for the annual formal event which
honors members of the Chancellor's Associates and the UCSD Board of Overseers. More than 200 members
of the two support groups and their guests are expected to attend the dinner dance which has become a
summertime tradition on the campus.

The four honorees will be presented awards recognizing 10-year memberships in the Chancellor's Associates.
They are: Philip E. Gordon, William Scripps Kellogg, Margaret S. Landon and Marshall B. Taylor.

The identity of the two Chancellor's Associates Medal winners will be revealed at the dinner dance where
they will be presented with the gold medals. The idea for the awards was suggested by Chancellor's Associate
member Marvin Schwartz who also designed and produced the medals given for the awards.

Samuel R. Kephart, a 1973 graduate of UCSD and the current host of "Inward Bound," a cable TV series
dedicated to self-development, will serve as master of ceremonies for a brief program during the dinner. One of
his duties will be to introduce the 52 new members of the Chancellor's Associates who have joined the group
during the past year. The new memberships set an all time record bringing total membership in the Associates to
261.

The Chancellor's Associates, which began in 1966, is made up of friends of the university who contribute
$1,000 or more annually for the discretionary fund of the chancellor. Clayton Brace, vice president and general
manager of KGTV, Channel 10, has served as chairman of the Associates for the past two years. He will be
succeeded this year by George L. Gildred, president of the Gildred Building Company, who will serve for a two
year term.

The Board of Overseers was established in 1973 as a community advisory board designed to assist the
chancellor in the development and operation of the campus. It has continued to meet on a quarterly basis
assisting in legislative, budgetary and community areas. Dr. James MacLaggan, is the current chairman of the
Board of Overseers.

For more information contact: Paul W. West, 452-3120
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